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May 1, 2020 

Dear Incoming Kindergarten Parents and Guardians, 

We look forward to your future kindergartner coming to our school as the Class of 2033.     
One of our favorite events of the year is to welcome your family and child to our kindergarten 

orientation and screening. These events help your family become accustomed to our school 

while we get to know you and your child.   

Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 pandemic the scheduled kindergarten orientation and 

screening events in May have been postponed. We plan to have these events when possible so 

that we can provide a smooth and positive transition into kindergarten. 

Once we receive further direction from our Governor on when we may resume school 

activities/events, we will be in touch with a schedule and further information.  

Please know that we look forward to officially welcoming you and your child into our 

kindergarten program/school community.   

Sincerely, 

Horseheads Central School District Elementary Principals 

Elizabeth Scaptura Big Flats Elementary School escaptura@horseheadsdistrict.com 

Patricia Sotero Center Street Elementary School psotero@horseheadsdistrict.com  

Patrick Patterson Gardner Road Elementary School ppatterson@horseheadsdistrict.com 

Anne Marie Bailey Ridge Road Elementary School  ambailey@horseheadsdistrict.com  
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